
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 Greencroft Gardens London NW6 3LP  

Tel: 0207 328 4280 

www.broadhurstschool.com 

Proprietor: Mr Brian Berkery 

NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents 

 

As another week draws to an end, we wanted to share with you a few photos from around 

school today. Please see attached a selection for you. 

 

I think the children are going to be so excited to see the grotto in Class 2, on Monday.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 Friday 27 November 2020 

  



 

 

Class 8 News   

 

In class 8 this week we have been learning about the 

sounds v and w and writing some words developing 

good pen control. 
 

We played a fun number game and counted the 

children, chairs, tables and stripy jumpers. We learnt 

that anything can be counted including ourselves! 

 

In P.E we learnt to kick a ball and score a goal. Aref 

said, ”You kick the ball with the side of your foot to be a 

good footballer.” We all had fun cheering for each 

other. 

 

In the role-play area we dressed up as astronauts and 

travelled in an imaginary rocket. We watched a 

fantastic presentation by budding scientist Mir who told 

us all about the planets in the solar system, He said, 

“Mars has a volcano called Olympus Mons”.  

 

We have been busy making the Christmas decorations 

for our classroom. We made snowflakes, snowmen with 

carrot noses and wrote our names for Father Christmas 

on our stockings. Some children decorated beautiful 

menorahs ready for Hanukkah . The children all agreed 

the room looks beautiful.  
 

Miss Wigmore 

 

 



 

 

 

Class 8 Photo Gallery 
 

      

     
           

   
 

 

 

 


